
BOARD OF EDUCATION UPDATE 
SUMMARY OF NOVEMBER 11, 2024 MEETING 

• Approved pay application from BIC Construction and invoices related to services completed to date on 
school facility projects. 

• Mr. John Spatz with NASB provided a presentation on education workforce, student demographics, and 
comparison of state vs. school spending trends. 

• Mr. Zach Wemhoff provided an update on elementary PE programs and positive impacts of recent school 
improvements. 

• Reviewed policies in 6000 and 7000 series with recently updated policies discussed.    

• Approved new policy 3241 for emergency response mapping.  

• Reviewed and accepted the Annual Financial Report prepared by the District auditor.  

• Approved minor changes for efficienty to employee benefit, depreciation, and 2016 bond funds. 

• Approved sale of outdated weight equipment and obsolete CTE equipment per policy 3090. 

• More information is available at HTTPS://MEETING.SPARQDATA.COM/PUBLIC/ORGANIZATION/174   
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